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RE: NTSB request for NDR check

Subalusky, Frank (NHTSA)
Tue 7/2/2019 3:44 PM

To: Collins Dennis_

Hi Dennis,
NDR also found this in the archives:

There are also archived driver pointers for this individual from OH, going back to 9/25/2016. It appears
that the most recent OH driver pointer was deleted on 6/26/2019.

Thanks,
Frank

From: Collins Denni

Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2019 12:15 PM
To: Subalusky, Frank (NHTSA)

Subject: Re: NTSB request for NDR check

Frank -
Thank you! Have a good Fourth!

Dennis

From: Subalusky, Frank (NHTSA)_

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 12:08 PM
To: Collins Dennis
Subject: RE: NTSB request for NDR check

Hi Dennis,
We have not received any call backs. Please let us know if we can assist further.

Thanks,
Frank

From: Subalusky, Frank (NHTSA)
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 2:40 PM
To: Collins Dennis

Subject: NTSB request for NDR check

Hi Dennis,



My team still has few calls out to try to get a more complete picture, but | wanted to at least send you
the preliminary findings for the active PDPS pointers:

There are three current driver pointers for this individual.

e MA created a driver pointer on 6/17/2018.

e (T created a driver pointer on 5/28/2019.

e NH created a driver pointer on 6/24/2019, but the last name is spelled "ZHUKOVSKY".
On 6/27/2019, driver license status requests from the 3 states each return "NOT/NOT".

Thanks,
Frank
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